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This Advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
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personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
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NYSTESC 2023

The Pambansang Kapisanan ng mga Kabataan Samahan ng Agham
(Philippine Society of Youth Science Clubs), Inc. will conduct the above-
captioned activity with the theme being Fulgeum: Restoring the Order of the
Fractured Lattice which is scheduled on August 25-28, 2023 in Davao Region.

The focus of the year’s activity will be on Materials Science and
Engineering, the discipline anchored on the understanding of materials and
their applications to solve real-life problems.

For more information, please contact:

Valerie Anne E. Castillo
Secretariat Head NYSTESC 2023
Email: nystesc2023@gmail.com
Contact Number: 09156789408.

Encl.: As stated
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June 13, 2023

WILFREDO E. CABRAL
Regional Director, DepEd NCR

Dear Sir Cabral,
Greetings from the Science Clubbing Movement!

The Pambansang Kaplsanan ng mga Kabataan Samahan ng Agham (Philippine Saclety
of Youth Sclence Clubs), Inc. is a country-wide organization committed to upholding the
significance of science clubbing and in promoting public understanding of science,
technology and environment. In a span of 52 vears, the PSYSC has conducted positive,
practical, and realistic activities and programs for elementary and high school students
which enhance their academic perspective and their environmental and social awareness.

In this regard, PSYSC will be once again spearheading NYSTESC 2023 with the theme
being Fulgeum: Restoring the Order of the Fractured Lattice which is scheduled on
August 25 to 28 in Davao Reglon. For this year, we will be focusing on Materlals Sclence
and Engineering, the discipline anchored on the understanding of materials and its appli-
cations to solve real-life problems.

We are humbly requesting your office's assistance for the said event by issuing a
memorandum, if possible, or a reglonal advisory endorsing and with utmost
dissemination of our events to our secondary schools in the region.

Attached here in this email is the letter of our request, a sample draft of the advisory,
invitation letter for the schools and the event guidelines. Further details of our event can
be found through our Facebook official page or event page. If it happens that you or other
interested schools have further questions, please do not hesitate to direct their concerns
to us through email (nystesc2023@gmail.com) or send us a message at 09156789408.

We are hoping for your most positive response.
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In the ﬁm%} of the Filipino Youth,

Val_eée.Anne E. Castillo
Secretariat Head
NYSTESC 2023

Josg R¢yhaldo Beo

Co-Director Co-Director
NYSTESC 2023 NYSTESC 2023
Noted

Bret Jar
President
PSYSC National Executive Council 2022-2023
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